
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

WORSHIP GUIDE 
January 28, 2024 

 

Welcome & Announcements 
 

Made To Worship 
 

Savior, Like A Shepherd Lead Us 
 

Worship with Offering 
Prayer—  Dewayne Brown 

 
All Who Are Thirsty 

 
Without Him 

 
All My Hope 

 
Message From God’s Word  

“The Chapter Of Lost Things” 
Luke 15 

Pastor Roger Marshall 
 

Observance of the Lord’s Supper 
 

Invitation: Come Just As You Are 
 

Closing: The Family Of God 

 

2023 GIVING RECORDS 
Giving records have been mailed to those that have  

requested them. Please contact the church  
office (618-283-1113) if you still need a record of 2023 tithes 

and offerings, and Rebecca will  get one to you. 
 

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
We need a couple of people to care for babies and  
toddlers in the nursery during worship service one  
Sunday every few weeks. Please sign up at the back  

table of the worship center or contact the church office if 
you will serve in our nursery. 

 
WINTER EVENTS & ACTIVITIES: 

• Homecoming Choir Hymn Sing *has been postponed* 
• Winter Jam Concert in St. Louis March 23rd 

 
 

WELCOME CARDS 
If you are a visitor, please fill out a welcome card and place 

it in the offering basket. Welcome Cards are on the back  
table and in the pews. You may also use the cards and  

offering baskets to submit prayer requests. 
 

Worship Services are archived on the website: www.unityvan.com 

Roger Marshall, Interim Pastor 
217-259-9665  

 

Office Hours: 
Monday-Thursday 9:00am-1:00pm 

 

716 E. 1700 Ave. 
Vandalia, IL 62471 

(618) 283-1113 
 

Email: office@unityvan.com 

Web: www.unityvan.com 
 

Facebook: UnityBaptistVandalia 



THINGS TO REMEMBER 

THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

SUNDAY, January 28 
  9:00am Sunday School for Kids, Youth, and Adults 
10:15am Morning Worship Service 
10:15am Kids Own Worship - Preschool - 6th grade 
10:15am Nursery: Julie Corning & Sabrina Tackett 
  6:00pm Women’s Bible Study 

 
WEDNESDAY, January 31 

  6:00pm Kids Club 185 & United Youth 
 

DEACONS OF THE WEEK 
Are available to assist church members and attenders 

with needs and prayer concerns. Contact them directly. 
 

Week of January 28 

Tom Sutton 618-781-5666 
 

Steve Zimmerman 618-267-9438 

NEW DIRECTORY UPDATES 
Please let us know if your contact  
information has changed so we may  
update our church directory. 2024 
directory additions/change forms are on 
the back table in the worship center.  Drop 
your completed form in the offering basket 
or the wall file outside the office door. 

NERF WARS TONIGHT 4th-6th GRADERS 
TONIGHT January 28th students in 4th, 5th, 
& 6th grade are invited to bring their favorite 
nerf gun and join in a nerf war here at the 
church from 4:30PM-7:00PM. Text or call 
JR 618-699-8358 if you have any questions. 

BIBLE STUDY TONIGHT 
Women’s Bible Study will meet this  
evening at 6:00PM.  

REHOBOTH YOUTH RALLY 
Rehoboth Association Youth Rally will 
take place here at Unity Baptist Church 
on Saturday, February 24th 4:00PM-
8:00PM. Open to students in 7th-12th 
grades and all youth groups in Vandalia 
and surrounding communities. Join us for worship, games, 
prizes and a message from Pastor Kevin Jones of IBSA. 

VBS MEETING 
If you would like to be a part of our  
Vacation Bible School team this  
summer please make plans to attend a 
meeting February 11th after the  
morning worship service. LOOKING AHEAD: SERMON PASSAGES 

 

Take a look at these scriptures to prepare for our  
coming Sunday Morning messages.  

 

February 4th  —- Luke 19-1-10 
February 11th —- Luke 19:45-48 
February 18th —- Luke 21:1-4 
February 25th —- Matthew 22:34-46 


